
Reference is made to the pre-AGM questions received by the shareholder Tommaso Marino, reported as 

well as the corresponding responses in the Annex M of the 27 April 2017 Shareholders' Meeting minutes 

and, in particular, to those relating to antitrust issues at page 10 of the mentioned Annex. 

In addition to the information provided in the aforementioned Annex, specification is made that that 

no agreements has been signed by any Generali Group companies in order to avoid any other players’ 

competition neither in the Motor Third Party Liability insurance market nor in others insurance 

markets. 


